
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION 
2040 South Pacheco Street 

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
(505) 827-7131 

March 30, 2000 

Joe Melton Drilling Co., Inc. 
P. O. Box 4203 
Midland, Texas 79701 
Attention: Joe Melton 

Telefax No. (915) 687-6500 

Corrected 
Administrative Order NSP-1701-C (L) (SD) 

Dear Mr. Lang: 

Due to inadvertence the description of the non-standard 480-acre gas spacing and proration 
unit ("GPU") within the Eumont Gas Pool in Lea County, approved by Division Administrative 
Order NSP-1701-C (L) (SD), dated February 11, 2000, was incorrect and shall be amended at this 
time to read as follows: 

ATOWNSHIP 21 SOUTH, RANGE 36 EAST, NMPM 
Section 26: NE/4, W/2 NW/4, SE/4 NW/4, NE/4 SW/4, S/2 SW/4, and W/2 SE/4". 

Further, all other provisions of Division Administrative Order NSP-1701-C (L) (SD) shall 
remain in full force and effect until further notice. 

Lori Wrotenbery 
Director 

LW/MES/kv 

cc: New Mexico Oil Conservation Division - Hobbs 
New Mexico State Land Office - Santa Fe 
Exxon Corporation - Midland 
File: NSP-1701 (SD) (L) 

Sincerely, 

NSP-1701-A (L) (SD) 
NSP-1701-B 


